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"The Senate Democratic Conference has consistently called for common sense ethics and

campaign reforms and we agree with Governor Cuomo in his call for passing these initiatives

immediately. As with all progressive legislation, including the NY-SAFE Act, the

Compassionate Care Act, and Marriage Equality, the Senate Democratic Conference stands

ready to provide the necessary support to ensure passage.  Ethics and campaign finance

reforms should not be a partisan issue. We will continue our fight to clean up Albany and

pass strong ethics reforms and we look forwarding to working with any state leader who will

join us in these efforts."


